
   

July 18, 2014 
Civil Aviation Bureau 

 

 

JCAB Granted the Amended Type Certificate to the Boeing 787-9 

 

 This is to inform you that the Japan Civil Aviation Bureau (JCAB) has certified 

the Boeing 787-9 on July 18, 2014. The Boeing Company has applied for a type 

certificate of the said aircraft to JCAB on July 12, 2013 and the examination 

proved that it complies with the Civil Aeronautical Act of Japan and safety 

requirements accordingly. 

 

 

（※） The 787-9 is a slightly bigger version of the 787-8 with the maximum seating capacity of 

420. With the fuselage stretched by 20 feet (6 meters) over the 787-8, it will provide 39 more 

passenger seats.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

【Contact】 
Airworthiness Division 
Aviation Safety and Security Department 
Civil Aviation Bureau, MLIT 

Mr. YAMADA, Mr. SHIRAISHI 
Phone : +81 03 5253-8735 (direct) 
Fax   : +81 03 5253-1661 

 


